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Public Notice 
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA 

Kittitas County Public Health Department (KCPHD) has fonned a Citizen's Advisory Committee (the Committee) to 
fonnulate a recommendation on the quantity of water to be issued with a mitigation certificate from the future Kittitas 
County water banle 

This committee will meet approximately once a month or less from October 2014 to May 2015 to discuss issues related to 
water quantity for residences that choose to mitigate-their water usage through-a-the-county-operated water-bank-:-'Fhe­
committee will then make a recommendation to the Board of County Commissioners on the gallons per day usage that will 
be allowed per residence. 

To make the most productive use of the stakeholder's time during these meetings and to develop recommendations in a 
timely manner to meet the May deadline, Kittitas County is seeking requests for qualifications (RFQ) for meeting 
facilitation services to work with this Citizen's Advisory Committee during the meetings. 

More specifically, Kittitas County is seeking a professional facilitator to ensure that the Committee's meetings are 
productive and contribute in a positive way towards the water quantity proposal to the Kittitas County Board of 
Commissioners. 

Submit responses to Kittitas County Public Health Department, 507 N Nanum St, Suite 102, Ellensburg, W A 98926. The 
proposal shall be received by 5:00 p.m. on September 30, 2014. Email submittals should be sent to 
environmentalhealth@co.kittitas.wa.us. 

More infonnation is online at http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/notices/. 

Publish: 
Daily Record: 09/17/201409/24/2014 
Daily Journal of Commerce: 09/17/2014 09/2412014 
North Kittitas County Tribune: 09/17/2014 
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